TOWN OF TISBURY
Sewer Advisory Board



February 22<sup>nd</sup>, 2021

RE: 75 Main Street Additional Flow

Dear Chairman Rogers and the Tisbury Select Board,

The Sewer Advisory Board voted (4Y-1N-1A) in favor of allocating 330 (three hundred and thirty) additional gallons to Sam Dunn for the proposed development at 75 Main Street as outlined in his application for a total of 2,310 (two thousand, three hundred and ten) gallons. This flow allocation has a sunset date of 02/22/22, upon which it reverts back to the original flow estimations. In the event there are any changes in use of the individual units of this property, the tenant shall submit a change of use application.

Sincerely Yours,

Christing Colin

Christina Colarusso, Tisbury Sewer Advisory Board, Chair